June 29, 2014

1 am pleased to write this reference letter for Mr. Colin Underwood. Colin has been an atmosphere
entertainment performer at Ferrari World Abu Dhabi from 3 March 2014 until 28 June 2014. In addition
to performing his own one-man show 3 times daily, Colin has excelled as an entertainer walking around
the park entertaining guests waiting in long lines and assisting with a park opening routine at 11 am
daily.

Colin’s one man shows in La Piazza have drawn the largest crowds to date. In relation to the number of
guests in the park for the day, well over 30% watch his show on a daily basis which is far above our
average for our other entertainment options. We have a diverse audience which is often hard to engage
— especially from conservative Gulf countries and Colin does an outstanding job. Colin has used his ad-
lib and creative skills to create a show that is pleasing to all, which is not an easy feat. Frequently after
the show he has muitiple requests for photos and often gets complements from guests of all ages.

No doubt we would welcome Colin back to Abu Dhabi at any time. We appreciate his dedication and
commitment to work as well as his dynamic personality and creative skills. It is rare to find a performer
with all of these qualities that is also gracious and easy to work with. | highly recommend Colin for any
project you may have.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have further questions. | can be reached via the
information below my signature.

Sincerely,
el Joyp Ol
Meredith Tomkovitch
Manager in the Entertainment Department
Ferrari World Abu Dhabi
Mobile: +971 (0) 50-823-4291

E-mail: Mtomkovitch@farahleisure.com



